
 

 
 

 

 

20 December 2019 

 

RE: CITIPOWER UPGRADE WORKS, NICHOLSON STREET, RICHMOND 

Dear resident / business owner,  

We are writing to advise you about important infrastructure upgrades taking place in your 

area. These works are required to upgrade underground and overhead electrical assets that 

form part of the CitiPower network along Nicholson Street in Carlton North and Fitzroy North. 

What to expect 

Sections of the road and footpath along Nicholson Street between Alexandra Parade and 

Holden Street / Brunswick Road and short sections of adjoining streets will be temporarily 

closed to vehicles and pedestrians at different times for safe access to underground cables 

and overhead electrical assets.  

Works involve road and footpath excavation and overhead works to replace or relocate 

assets to existing poles and to move or install new poles. The works are scheduled to 

commence on Monday 20 January 2020 and continue for five months.  

How will this affect you? 

Detours will be in place to direct traffic around the construction areas, with traffic controllers 

on hand to guide traffic and ensure the safety of motorists, pedestrians, and cyclists (refer to 

map overleaf). Pedestrian access will be maintained on one side of the street at all times. 

Pedestrian access to all properties will be maintained at all times during the works. 

You will receive written notification in advance if vehicle access to your property is 

going to be restricted as part of the works. 

You may notice noise from construction machinery but this will be kept to a minimum where 

possible. You will be notified about any planned power outages required as part of these 

works, and our crews will be available if there are any unforeseen problems. 

What are we doing? 

From 20th January 2020, works will take place along Nicholson Street and some adjoining 

side streets between Alexandra Parade and Holden Street / Brunswick Road to upgrade 

electricity infrastructure.  

Works include construction and digging along the roads and footpaths to install new 

underground cables.  

For further information about this project, or for any issues you would like to discuss, please 

contact Nick Casey on 0439 828 816 or Wayne Davies on 0419 002 959.  



 

 
 

 

Thank you for your patience and understanding while we complete these important 

infrastructure upgrades.  

Kind regards, 

Nick Casey 

Senior Project Delivery Lead, Urban Projects 

CitiPower 

 

 

MAP OF PROPOSED WORKS ON NICHOSLON STREET, CARLTON 

 


